
Fort Calhoun Enhancement Committee 
Fort Calhoun City Hall 

December 27, 2021   6:00pm 
MINUTES 

 
Call to Order by Judy Boyd at 6:05pm 
Announcement of Open Meeting Compliance 
 
Roll Call:  Judy Boyd, Beth Dieteman, Jackie Henderson, Lori Lammers, Cheri Oelke, Rose Therkildsen  
 
Minutes from Monday, November 29, 2021 meeting: 
Motion to approve Minutes by Cheri; seconded by Jackie. Minutes approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

• Christmas in Calhoun: We gave out cookies, about 30 hot dogs and soda and cocoa. 
There was one wagon which made three runs.  
We suggest that the hayracks run during the day with designated stops for rides to and from 
events. It is cold at night and most kids and parents go home about 4:00pm after the last 
events. 

• Brightly Shining Lights Contest: Fort Calhoun has had homes selected and published in the 
newspaper. The contest, sponsored by Washington County Chamber of Commerce, ends 
January 3, 2022. 

• Welcome Packet: Judy will meet with Deb Sutherland to discuss the Welcome Packet. 

• Re-locate the Soldiers from the front of the Sievers & Sprick Funeral Home and the Conoco to 
the front of City Hall: Mayor Robinson will follow-up. 

• Trees/bushes in bio-swale: Deb and City Hall are working on this. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

• Enhancement Committee membership: Members submitted potential members’ names. We 
will follow-up with phone calls. 

• Future Project ideas: Jackie proposed a flagpole and solar light at the historical marker by the 
small ballfield owned by the school. Also proposed flagpoles at the north and south entrances. 

• Discussed using river rock vs mulch for the north and south entrances. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm 
Next Meeting will be Monday, February 28, 2022 at 6:00pm in the Fort Calhoun City Hall.  
No meeting in January. 
 
Submitted by Lori Lammers 


